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Comments: Please reconsider passing a new policy that classifies fixed anchors as "prohibited installations".

Fixed anchors are crucial for climbers' safety. Restricting their use would be akin to removing essential safety

measures like stairs on trails or guard rails on dangerous paths like Angel's Landing or Half Dome. Removing

these safety measures would significantly elevate the risk of death or injury to park visitors.


